From: 
Sent: 02 May 2017 11:47
To: Planning
Subject: Application No 15/00837/OUT Gavray Drive, Bicester

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MATTHEW PARRY

I write to confirm my objections to the planning application above as it is unclear as to the proposed intentions of the future of Gavray Drive Wildlife site East once the proposed building of west of the site is complete.   Bicester is now designated a Garden Town but this in my view is not conducive to being a “garden town”.  Surely we have enough building work going on in and around Bicester at this time and whilst the infrastructure is being improved, one wonders for how much longer the improvements will be of any relevance.

I urge the Council body to think carefully before approving the proposed plans for our wildlife sites are few and far between in what is becoming a concrete town.

Susan Dawson

31 Balliol Road,

Bicester,

Oxon.

OX26 4TD

